
 

 
 

23rd February 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are fortunate enough to have links with a charity which regularly visits orphanages 
in The Philippines and have done for many years. They have put out a request for the 
collection of children’s/young adult’s outgrown and used footwear to take over in the 
next few weeks.  
 
You may remember that we have supported them in the past and feel this is something 
we would like to get behind once again. 
 
In order to help, please drop off, in pairs, any outgrown shoes, trainers, sandals, boots 
which you can no longer make use of. We will have a collection box by the office ready 
and waiting. 
 
Many thanks for your support. It is much appreciated. 
 
Best Wishes 
 
 
 
Sallyann Raynor 


